

Wheatcroft Primary School

News Bulletin





R: Camillia A Y1: Ezra I Y1/2: Orla K Y2: Yuaana S-K Y3: Bonnie L Y3/4: Shaq Y4: Eliie S Y5: Lily B Y5/6: Charlie P

R: Rosie F Y1: Brigitte Rossisl Y1/2: Betty F Y2: Jack C Y3: Ida G Y3/4: Blossom N

Y4: Jack C Y5/6: Remy-Olive B Y6: Fatima S

Pupil voice: Yr6

What did you enjoy most about the residential trip?

Evie: I really enjoyed the blind trail.

Theo: The water activities were really fun!

Harry: I enjoyed learning how to shoot a rifle.

Mya: I loved the water activities but especially paddle

boarding.

Ronnie: I enjoyed telling jokes in our room.

Isaac M: I really enjoyed the rock climbing.

Tobi: I loved all of the activities, but axe throwing was my favourite.

Green Bees

Save Water in the Garden!

You can help save water and keep your plants happy! Use leftover kettle water for houseplants and save 5 litres a week. Water your garden with a watering can instead of a hose to save 80 litres!

Move potted plants into the shade to stop water from evaporating. Use ceramic, metal or wooden pots as they lose less water. Try drought-tolerant plants like English lavender, they don't need much watering!

Let's look after our gardens and save water too!

Team Points

465	528	667	499
	Diary I	Dates	

Click <u>here</u> for the link to the diary dates

Make sure you check when your child's class assembly is.

Mrs Miller's message

There have been some wonderful hairstyles today as well as coloured nails, tattoos and clothing. What a lovely way to end the day with our year 2 assembly. Our Drumba workshop was a highlight this week with all pupils (and staff!) enjoying the mixture of PE and music in a very energetic way! Thank you to Mrs Woodier for always looking for ways to bring a range of PE opportunities to our pupils. The children chosen for District Sports yesterday represented our school really well and were a credit to us, showing great sportsmanship and behaviour. Everyone gave their best in all events; well done to those who achieved 1st, 2nd and 3rd in their races. Thank you to Miss Ryan, Miss Nunn & Mrs Woodier for preparing the children for the events. I hope you all enjoy the weekend and remember to check our email regarding the hot weather.

Attendance Matters

Be a H.E.R.O.

(Here Every day Ready On time)

Lateness

Always take your child to the school office where they can be signed in and marked in the register.

Poor punctuality is not acceptable and can sometimes lead to irregular school attendance patterns. Good timekeeping is a vital life skill which will help children as they progress through their school life and out into the wider world. Pupils who arrive late disrupt lessons and, if a child misses the start of the day, they can feel unsettled and embarrassed and risk missing vital work and important messages from their class teacher.

Birthday Books



Please find below the links for our birthday book wish lists on Amazon if you would like to participate.

EYFS KS1 LKS2 UKS2